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TRANSPORT   DEPARTMENT 

 

 PRESS RELEASE  
 

 

 In the wake of the strike notice given by the Southern India Motor 

Transporters Association   and supported by All India Motor Transport Congress 

w.e.f. the midnight of 18.8.2011, Transport Commissioner was appointed as Nodal 

Officer to monitor the situation.  In view of the above, a Control Room is functioning 

throughout day and night   in the Office of the Transport Commissioner, Chepauk, 

Chennai – 5.  The contact numbers for information and assistance are as follows: 

                                    044 – 28583497   (Telefax) 

                               044 – 28412244   (Fax) 

               

Issued By:- 
  
                      DIPR,Secretariat, Chennai-9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


